
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Hartford 

Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

Please find the following New Donor Report for the current year’s Archbishop’s Annual Appeal.  

This report reflects anyone that has donated to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal for the first time 

and has indicated that they are members of your parish.   

Please note you may request information from the Appeal Office at any time.  The archdiocesan 

website carries up-to-date Appeal information and statistics for your perusal also at any time. 

www.archdioceseofhartford.org 

Thank you again for all your efforts towards a successful Appeal.  

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Tina Poet at     

tina.poet@aohct.org in the Archbishop’s Appeal Office. 

Thank you!  

 

http://www.archdioceseofhartford.org/

